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NOTIFICATION

This is in continuation to our earlier notification regarding the closing of Old Tashel
System. We would like to once again remind that the Old Tashel System would be
closed by end of the year and therefore, those who have balance in the Old system
are requested to settle your accounts at the earliest possible to avoid unnecessary
complication later.

Henceforth, we will not accept any visa application in the old system in view of
preparation for complete closing of the system.

Please treat this as the last reminder.
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